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Christian value of our fortnight 
 

This week children have been learning about the 
Christian practice of “Knowledge” which is Learning 
something new so you can be better at whatever you do 
 
The children heard some different stories from the bible 
including the famous Wise and Foolish builder’s parable 
and the story about Noah and the Ark. They also 
considered how Christians believe that wisdom starts 
with listening to what God says and doing it. 
 

 This week’s Lovely 

Hat winners 
Innovators Avaya 

Discoverers Carys 

Green Adv Charlie 

Blue Adv Alexander 

Explorers Joshua 

Pioneers Adaiah 
 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 
 
January  
 
February 
21st – 25th:  Half term (school 
closed) 
 
It will be week 1 on the lunch menu 

next week 

 

Afterschool Clubs  

We are postponing the re-start of our afterschool 

clubs due to rising cases of Covid.  

We will send out new letters later in the month for 

each child to choose their favourite club to attend.  

 

 

 

INSET DAYS 

 

25th April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bake Club is for 

women from the 

local community –

other, improve 

our wellbeing and 

have fun! We 

would love to 

welcome the 

Hope School 

Community! 

 

 



  
 
 
 

 
 

School Applications are open to apply to Hope 
Community School for children born between 1 
September 2017 and 31 August 2018 to start school 
in the beginning September 2022.  
 
This is important for parents who already have 
children attending Hope Community School to apply 
for their siblings place. Please use the link to apply. 
 
https://www.southampton.gov.uk/schools-
learning/find-school/apply-school/ 
 
School Applications close 15th January 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For those that still need or wish to get a 

Covid vaccine these are the walk in services 

 
St Mary's Fire Station 
122 Brinton's Rd, Southampton SO14 0DB 

 Friday 14 January - 1pm - 8pm 

 Friday 21 January - 1pm - 8pm 

 Friday 4 February - 1pm - 8pm 

 

 

School Attendance 

Matters! 

 

Week Beginning 3rd January 2022 

Innovators                        93.6% 

Discoverers                     87.5% 

Blue Adventurers           88.9% 

Green Adventurers        97.3% 

Explorers                          87% 

Pioneers                            82.4% 

 

Whole School              89.7% 

                

Well Done Green 

Adventurers! 
 

  

Lateness   

 

 

Week Beginning 3rd January 2022  

 

Innovators                      0 children late 

Discoverers                   2 children late 

Blue Adventurers         3 children late 

Green Adventurers      2 children late 

Explorers                        1 children late 

Pioneers                          2 children late 

 

Last week there were 12 instances of lateness by 

10 children and 7 hours and 4 minutes of learning 

time were lost due to lateness.    

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.  Please 

contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at 

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

  Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright 
Tel: 02380 385122    
E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org    
W. www.hopecommunityschool.org
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